
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

YEAR 6 STUDENT CELEBRATION 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 Graduation is fast approaching and we have a number of important events that happen around this time. 
 
2022 Year Book 
The collation of the 2022 Year Book will occur this term. The 2022 Year Book will feature many photo memories from 
all the events during this year and every student will contribute by writing a biography which will appear in the book. 
Each Year 6 Class will also create their own class page. The Year Book is a wonderful summary of your child’s last 
year at Burrendah Primary School. 
 
To ensure we cover the cost of printing we require pre-payment for purchase of the Year Book for your child.  Last 
orders will be accepted Thursday 22nd September 2022 (Week 10, Term 3).  Each student will receive their Year 
Book in Week 10, Term 4. 
 
Graduation Ceremony 
A photo is required of each student for the Graduation Ceremony. The photo needs to be of your child when they 
were about 5 years old – Kindergarten age. This photo should be emailed to your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
Room 1  Alastair Evans    Alastair.evans@education.wa.edu.au  
Room 2  Sanny Chong                                            Sanny.chong@education.wa.edu.au 

Deb Chow    Debbie.Chow@education.wa.edu.au 
Room 3  Angela Lim                  Angela.lim@education.wa.edu.au 
Room 4  Brian Crouch    brian.chong@education.wa.edu.au 
  Heidi Gardin    Heidi.gardin@education.wa.edu.au  
Room 5  Will Heron    William.heron@education.wa.edu.au  
 
26th August 2022 

 
 

YEAR 6 2022 YEAR BOOK 
 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________     Room #:  _________________________ 

 

I would like to purchase ________ (number of copies) Year 6 2022 Year Book/s @ $15 per book.  

 

I have enclosed $ ____________. 

 

Signature:  _____________________________________  Date:  __________________________ 
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